Recall Notice

Product Recall

Allergen Alert — Soya
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Product Range: Pasta Del Vallo

As a precautionary measure, the following products are being recalled because they
either contain or may contain Soya, which is not mentioned on the labels. This means
the products are a possible health risk for anyone with an allergy to soya.

Del Vallo Pasta Shells 3kg Del Vallo Fusilli 3kg
BBE 10-056-2023 BBE 04-06-2023 , 07-06-2023

Batch 116320 Batch L15720, L16020
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What you should do? If you have purchased this product, please dispose of it
immediately or return to place of purchase for a full refund.

We are very sorry for any inconvenience caused. If you would like any further
information, please contact: 01484 532666.




